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Comments: Please do not allow further development along or around Holland lake.  This proposed development

is completely incompatible with the wild public lands that surround it. Please do not let Montana go the way that

so many other beautiful places have gone. I have been kayaking Holland lake since 1991. It is a magical place

where wildlife is abundant. This proposed development will damage Montana's Natural Resources and set a

dangerous precedent.  Please do not allow this corporation to negatively impact montanas wild places. Fish and

wildlife depend on this ecosystem.  Please stand up for our public lands and do not allow this project to go

forward. The increase in noise, traffic, sewage, and year round usage will substantially negatively impact wildlife.

It will significantly harm the Seeley Swan Valley and destroy our beautiful Holland Lake.


